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Sincerely,  

Tim 



MEN’S FELLOWSHIP 



NEWS & NOTES 

The Tim Cup Golf Tournament makes a comeback! 

Please keep April 1 available on your calendars for our 
“annual” golf tournament to support our college scholarship 
fund. We have so many youth participating in the life of our 
congregation. The scholarship fund allows us to be          
engaged in the life of our youth as they move on to their    
collegiate studies.                     
                                                                                                                                          
The tournament format is a scramble with an 8:30am shot-
gun start.  If you know golfers and can establish a four-
some, please strive to do so. If you are a single, or don’t 
have a foursome, we will pair you with some fun people.  Please invite friends and other 
golfers to participate too!  The cost is $100 per player and includes 18 holes at Sandridge 
Golf Course, cart and luncheon at the conclusion of the event.  Men and women are invit-
ed to play and we’ll be giving out prizes and awards for longest drive and closest to the 
pin.   
 
f you wish to be a sponsoring partner of the tournament or to sponsor a hole, please call 
the church office. Registration forms are available for pickup in the office and online for 
download shortly. This will be the first time we are able to enjoy this tournament since the 
beginning of the pandemic, and we are looking forward to its success.  
 
Of course, our youth are the winners of this tournament. 
If you are the winning foursome, you get your names 
etched into the Tim Cup Trophy for all to see. 
 
So mark your calendars, and be ready to have lots of fun 
as we support the scholarship fund.  
 
It is wholly appropriate that this tournament is held on 
April Fool's Day. 
 

Previous winners showing off the 

Tim Cup! 

Dr. Tim shares opening comments 

and leads tournament in prayer   

before heading out to the course. 



PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN 

 



PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN 



HAPPY BIRTHDAY MARCH! 
CHURCH LEADERSHIP & STAFF 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNERS 





First Presbyterian Church 

 

which will take place 

Lunch will take place in E.T. Smith Lounge, beginning at 12:00pm. Led by Susan Long, our Faith Community 

Nurse, we will be  discussing steps to help you walk through the stages of grief. Your $5 cost includes lunch. 

March Sermons  
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